
 

 

Theatre Etiquette 
Welcome to the Lancaster Performing Arts Center! 

 
 

Please remember to: 
 

• Plan to arrive at least 30 minutes prior to 
performance. 

• Have students leave phones and electronic devices of any kind at home. 

• Ask teachers/chaperones to turn off all personal electronics. 

• Leave all backpacks/large bags at (school) due to limited space, no 
outside food or drink permitted inside the theatre. 

• Please use the restroom before the performance begins. 

• Make sure small children are in control and with a chaperone at 
all times. 

• Be respectful, use inside voices, no running or jumping. 

• No climbing on the stage, keep hands off the glass and windows, 
and do not place any items on the ledges of the balcony. 

• Please avoid talking, waving and shouting during the performance. 

• Please follow instructions of the House Manager and ushers. 

• Extend common courtesy and respect to your fellow audience 
members. 

• Dispose of garbage into the proper receptacles. 


